vinfen

helping to transform lives

January 10, 2020

Carlos Peralta

Cambridge Redevelopment Authority
255 Main Street 4th Floor
Cambridge, MA 02142

Dear Carlos:

Many thanks to the Cambridge Redevelopment Authority (CRA) for awarding Vinfen the 2018
Forward Fund Community Infrastructure Capital Grant. We are in receipt of a check for
$2,500.00 which we received on 12/12/2019. Everyone at Vinfen is incredibly grateful to have
the support of CRA as we made our building’s streetscape beautiful and welcoming.

Since 1977, Vinfen has transformed lives by building the capacity of individuals, families,
organizations, and communities to learn, thrive, and achieve their goals. Our services promote
the recovery, resiliency, habilitation, and self-determination of those served by Vinfen. And
thanks to the support of many generous donors, Vinfen will continue to be the provider,
employer, and partner of choice.

"Vinfen gives emotional support and community support that helped me stay in my apartment
and live independently for 21 years."- Angeline T., Vinfen Clubhouse Member

Thank you again for support.

Sincerely,

Ao e

Bruce L. Bird, Ph.D.
President and Chief Executive Officer

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation. Vinfen is a 501(c)(3)
organization. Contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Tax identification
number: 04-2632219.

Vinfen Corporation * 950 Cambridge Street ¢ Cambridge, MA 02141-1001 ¢ 617.441.1800
www.vinfen.org



